
Stockport CAN Seed Fund Application 

Application number 2e1d75e2 

 

Group name Greave School - Forest School & Agents of Change 

Group description As the Forest School leader and activator of our school eco group 
known as ' Agents of Change ' I am committed to providing the best 
facilities  and equipment so that the children can get the full experience 
of our provision. 
We have classes outside every school day doing Forest school activities 
and outdoor learning , these tasks revolve around sustainability and 
utilisation of our amazing grounds. 

Funding requested £500 
 
2 Wheelbarrows - £120 
1000 litre topsoil £100 
Tools - miscellaneous - £240 
Seeds - £40 

Amount requested 
per ward 

£250 from Bredbury & Woodley 
£250 from Bredbury Green & Romiley 

Proposal details We will use any funding to purchase tools such as spades, mallets , 
trowels and wheelbarrows  and also we need soil and compost plus 
seeds and plants. 
The children , in particularly the Agents of Change will use the soil and 
seeds to sow various crops which we will harvest and give out to 
children around the school. The tools will be used by virtually every child 
over a school year as they all get involved in Forest school activities and 
learning. 
The tools we have need updating due to useage 

How will proposal 
tackle climate change 
and / or increase 
biodiversity 

The children are so keen to learn new skills and many give up their 
lunchbreak to partake in our gardening activities and eco club. 
We hope to create an ethos of caring and nurturing for our community 
and environment so that it stays with them into their young adult lives. 
I also get great feedback from parents whose children encourage the 
wider family to engage in a more eco friendly lifestyle - we recently took 
some children to the recycling centre at Sharston and they learnt so 
much. 
 

How many people will 
benefit from proposal 

350 

Who will benefit from 
proposal 

The whole school will benefit - the children , the parents and our 
amazing grounds will hopefully inspire the wider community as they visit 
us. 
The lessons learnt now will benefit society in general going forwards as 
this group of pupils become adults and future parents 

 


